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Stimulating imaginations of quilt tricksters everywhere 
 

 
 
Why is it that when you have less to do, even those things that seem 
easy don’t get done?  Well, things are picking up for just about 
everyone, and that includes Quiltricks.  Our schedule is filling up and 
we are excited to get back on the road.  Have you all accomplished 
lots of quilting during this time “off?”  I have to admit that I haven’t 
done much quilting, just a lot of ideas.  Hopefully getting busier will get 
the ball rolling.  What gets you motivated?  Send us your ideas and 
we’ll publish them in our next Newsletter.  

Come visit us!  
 
Here’s a list of the upcoming shows 
and events we’re planning to attend:  
 
 July 30-31, 2021 

Smoky Mountain Quilters 
40th Anniversary Quilt Show 
Knoxville, TN 
 

 August 14, 2021 
BeeFF’s Quilt Retreat 
Cary, NC 
 

 September 9, 2021 
High Point Quilt Guild 
 

 September 17-18, 2021 
Fall Quilting Marketplace 
Statesville, NC 
 

 September 22, 2021 
Lewisville Quilt Group 
 

 November 5-6, 2021 
Country Road Quilters 
Ocala, FL 
 

 November 12-13, 2021 
Lake County Quilters Show 
Mt. Dora, FL 
 

 January 14-15, 2022 
Quilting and Fiber Art 
Marketplace 
Sanford, NC 
 

 

Like us on Facebook!   
 
 

Quiltrick #70:  I’m sure it hasn’t ever happened to you 😊, but have you ever cut out a piece, just to find you 

have measured wrong?  Try cutting one of the larger pieces first.  That way, if you mis-cut, the larger piece can 
be re-cut into a smaller one to be used elsewhere in your project. 

Shop owners: we will send you a trunk show of attractive display samples and 
patterns.  Email Karen for more information and to schedule a visit! 


